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Thank you to M&M Vineyard for hosting a networking mixer last month at their beautiful vineyard and to Waste Management 

for partnering with the Chamber for an informational and interesting sustainability tour!  The tour and Chamber were 

highlighted that evening on local news! 

 

The Scholarship Awards Dinner will be held at Tuscarora on Thursday, May 18th at 6:00pm.  Thank you to the SBCC 

Education Committee for spending several hours reviewing the applications of some of the area’s finest students!  The awards 

dinner registration can be completed using the form below or on the Chamber website. 

 

This year’s SBCC Scholarship winners and future plans are: 

Ryan DeBellis, Pen Argyl ASD – Misericordia University for Healthcare Management/Physical Therapy 

Abigail Duyssen, Bangor ASD – West Point for Life Science/Veterinary School 

Abigail Frey, CIT – St Lukes Nursing Program/Registered Nurse 

 

This year’s Frederick R. Curcio Jr. Scholarship Award winner and future plans: 

Ryan DeVito, CIT – Northampton Community College for Information Security 

                      

The Annual Scholarship Golf Classic will be held at Whitetail Golf Club on Monday, June 5th.  Information can be found 

below on sponsorship opportunities and to register a golf foursome. All proceeds benefit the scholarship fund! 

 

New Member for April 

Wagner Tire & Auto Service 

Mitchell & Karen Wagner 

508 Locke Heights 

Bangor, PA 18013 

610-588-1852 

Email: wagnersmj1967@aol.com 

 

April Ribbon Cutting Ceremonies 

 

    
NuHydro Farms Grand Opening      Good Azz Eats One-Year Anniversary Miller’s Paint & Wallpaper 100 Years  

mailto:wagnersmj1967@aol.com


Mark your calendar to participate in SBCC Upcoming Events  

May 2nd – Dine-to-Donate Event at Scorecard – Proceeds benefit Scholarship Program 

May 18th – Scholarship Awards Dinner 6:00pm at Tuscarora  

June 5th – Annual Scholarship Golf Classic  

Mark your calendar for the Annual SBCC Picnic – August 18th at Weona Park! 

 

Flyers for upcoming events can be found below and registration can also be done online! 

 

Your suggestions are always welcome.  Something special you want to see, let us know! 

 

 

 

Slate Belt Gift Certificates are available year-round and can be redeemed at many of the area businesses! 

. 

 

 

 

 

One Year Directors:  Fred Curcio, Adrienne Fors, Jim Dietrich, Deb Pettinari, Mike Ortoski, Laura McLain,      

Connie Greenamoyer 

Two Year Directors: Rosemary Albert, Kristen Corrado, Jewel Williamson-Burns, Nadine Folk, Joann Ginder,  

Chuck Niclaus, Jeffrey Ott, Nancy Kessler 

 

 

 

 

 

DON’T’ FORGET TO LIKE US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM: SLATEBELTCHAMBER 

 
Share, share, share, each others posts to generate a larger viewing pool.  This will help your business…. 

 

 

 

 

SBCC Mission Statement:  To promote and enhance positive business activity and growth in the Slate Belt region with special 

emphasis on community involvement 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PROUDLY SPONSORED BY 
 

 

           
 

 

 

 
SBCC Endorsed Energy Management Solution 
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Debbie Pettinari, Agent 

106 S. Broadway 

Wind Gap, PA  18091 

Phone:  610-881-4 

433 

Debbie.pettinari.wz73@statefarm.com 

State Farm, Bloomington, IL 1211999 
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